REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
DEBRIS MONITORING

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Supervisors of Lee County, Mississippi, will at the Lee County
Board of Supervisors Center in the City of Tupelo, Mississippi, on Thursday the 14th day of November,
2019 at 2 P.M. accept proposals from FEMA qualified firms for the monitoring of debris removal caused
by Tropical Storm Olga on October 26, 2019. Interested firms may contact Lee Bowdry, EMA Director, at

(662) 432-2950 or (662) 213-0872

Ordered this the 4th day of November, 2019.

gTony Roger[
President
/Bill Benson/
Clerk
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